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Residency offering private 
discussions and Zoom meetings 

 
For immediate release 

  
(Kahnawake – 23, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2020) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke is pleased to announce that private 
(phone or zoom) sessions are now available for any person who 
would like to discuss the new Kahnawà:ke Residency Law. 
 
Private sessions are not limited to just those on the 
Kanien’kehá:ka of Kahnawà:ke Registry. They are open to any 
person who may meet the criteria for residency in Kahnawà:ke. 
Private sessions may be for one person, couples, families, or 
groups. When calling, just specify what type of session you are 
interested in.  
 
Further, there will be another day of Community Zoom 
Meetings will be held on Thursday, July 30th, at 11am and 
again at 7pm for those interested in a group discussion.  
  
Those interested in private or community discussions just have to 
call Client Based Services at 450-638-0500 to make an 
appointment or sign-up with the Registrar’s Office.  
 
To participate in a Community Zoom Meeting, simply download 
the Zoom app and have the option of joining via video or audio. 
Private sessions may be done using Zoom if there are groups in 
more than one home or via telephone.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Neil McComber, Director 
of Public Relations 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Alan John Goodleaf 
Office of the Kahnawà:ke 
Kanien’kehá:ka Registry 
____________________

_ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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